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Chief Nursing and

Midwifery Officer

Dear colleagues,

People and Culture has hosted vidcasts over the last week about the offer from Queensland
Health to the Queensland Nurses and Midwives Union (QNMU) and Australian Workers'
Union of Employees, Queensland (AWU) for a replacement enterprise agreement for Nurses
and Midwives, referred to as the proposed Nurses and Midwives (Queensland Health and
Department of Education) Certified Agreement (EB12) 2025, (NMEB12). The QNMU and AWU
are now considering the offer and consulting with their members.

| would like to thank those who were able to attend these sessions. For nurses and midwives
who were unable to attend, there are valuable resources available online that outline what is
contained within Queensland Health's offer, including a fact sheet, frequently asked
questions and a proposed wage schedule. These documents can be accessed here.

I would like to encourage all nurses and midwives to take the time to review these documents
and familiarise yourself with the offer.

Kind regards,
Alanna
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Metro North Health acknowledges the traditional custodians of the land, and pays respect to Elders, past, present and future.
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